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Comments 

 The Mixed Use and Direct Control Districts (the latter of which 
would produce a food hall) are appropriate. This site is by the 
South Health Campus, the future Seton Green Line LRT 
Station, the Brookfield Residential YMCA at Seton, and 
Joanne Cardinal-Schubert High School. 
 
Yet, “the proposed development would have a site-specific 
intensity of 185 people and jobs per gross developable 
hectare, … [which] is 15 lower than the MDP target” 
(Attachment 1, page 6). The intensity estimate is based on the 
applicant’s intended Development Permit applications, not the 
Land Use Districts’ seven to eight storeys; buildings built to the 
proposed Land Use Districts’ maximum heights and floor area 
would likely meet the MDP’s target of 200 people and jobs per 
gross developable hectare. 
 
Though I have concerns with the associated Development 
Permits falling short of the MDP’s intensity targets in this 
amenity-rich location, I supported the Land Use Amendment, 
which is appropriate.  

 


